
I am writing in support of SB283.  
 
I have been skeptical of claims that wireless radiation is a harm. I have believed the radiation emitted is minute. I have fallen for the 
claim that it is no more than a day in the sunshine. I did, however, begin to get sick working as an interpreter in hospitals, where there 
are hundreds of signals coming and going. Then, I read the studies, saw the statistics. But still….I was unprepared to believe so much 
damage was known to follow, and no one would stop it. 
 
I will tell you when I finally realized something very big and very bad was on the horizon. Insurance companies will not sell coverage for 
damage to human beings due to EMF.  
 
I don’t know what it will take to stop and make absolutely sure we are not harming our children, but this is the last off-ramp on the road 
to a brain-damaged youth.  
 
I urge you to please support SB283. 
 
Sincerely, 
Flora Sussely 
Portland, Oregon 

 


